
Watching Your Step and Staying Alert –
School Safety Meeting Kit

WHAT’S AT STAKE
Think about how much movement happens in a school every day. Students rushing to
class and teachers moving between rooms – it’s a constant flow of activity. But with
all that movement comes the potential for accidents if we’re not paying attention.
Simple things like bumping into someone, tripping over a backpack, or even not seeing
an open door can lead to injuries. That’s why watching our step and staying alert is
so important. It’s about creating a safe and comfortable environment where we can all
focus on what matters: learning, teaching, and enjoying our time at school. A safe
environment allows us to focus on learning and teaching, rather than worrying about
potential accidents.

A safe school environment is essential for education and development. By promoting
awareness and safe practices, we contribute to a positive and productive atmosphere
for everyone.

WHAT’S THE DANGER
Several things can cause accidents when we’re not paying attention. Distractions like
cell phones, conversations, or even just daydreaming can pull our focus away from
what’s around us.

Imagine This: Someone texting while walking down the stairs – it’s a recipe for a
tumble. Crowded hallways during passing periods can also be tricky. It’s easy to bump
into someone, trip over a backpack, or get pushed around. Obstructions like bags,
sports equipment, or even cleaning supplies left in walkways are also common
culprits. And let’s not forget about poor visibility in dimly lit areas like
stairwells or storage rooms. It’s harder to see potential hazards when it’s dark.
Finally, rushing is a major factor. When we’re in a hurry, we tend to be less aware
of our surroundings, increasing our chances of an accident.

HOW TO PROTECT YOURSELF
So, let’s talk about how we can all be more aware and keep ourselves and others safe.
It’s all about developing good habits and looking out for each other.

Put the Phone Away – Eyes Up!

https://bhhcsafetycenter.com/watching-your-step-and-staying-alert-school-safety-meeting-kit/
https://bhhcsafetycenter.com/watching-your-step-and-staying-alert-school-safety-meeting-kit/


This one’s huge: when you’re walking in the hallways, up the stairs, or anywhere
where there’s a lot of movement, put your phone away. Finish writing your text,
playing your game, or checking your social media when you get to where you’re going.
It’s not worth risking an accident just to check a notification.

Navigate the Crowds Carefully – Be Patient!

Passing people in the hallways between periods can be a bit of a rush, but it’s
important to stay calm and be patient. Move with the flow of traffic, avoid cutting
people off, and don’t try to push your way through. Be considerate of others around
you and everyone will get to where they need to go safely.

Scan Your Surroundings – Be a Detective!

Make it a habit to scan your surroundings. Look for potential hazards like obstacles
in walkways, spills on the floor, or uneven surfaces. It’s like being a detective –
look for clues that could lead to an accident and avoid them.

Carry Things Safely – Don’t Overload!

When you’re carrying books, bags, or other items, make sure you can still see where
you’re going. Don’t overload yourself to the point where you can’t see over the top
of your stack. If something’s too heavy or bulky, ask for help or make multiple
trips.

Use the Handrails – They’re There for a Reason!

Those handrails on the stairs? They’re not just for decoration. Use them! They
provide extra support and can prevent a fall if you happen to slip or lose your
balance. It’s a simple habit that can make a big difference.

Be Mindful of Doors – Look Before You Open!

Before you open a door, always check to make sure no one is on the other side. Open
doors slowly and carefully. You don’t want to accidentally bump into someone or hit
them with the door.

Report Hazards – Be a Safety Hero!

If you see something that could be a safety hazard – a broken handrail, dim lighting,
an obstruction in a walkway – tell a teacher, staff member, or custodian right away.
You could be preventing an accident.

Walk, Don’t Run – Unless It’s an Emergency!

Unless there’s a real emergency, walk in the hallways and other areas of the school.
Running increases the risk of collisions and falls.

FINAL WORD
Watching your step and staying alert are simple but effective ways to prevent
accidents and create a safer school environment for everyone. By being mindful of our
surroundings and practicing safe habits, we can all contribute to a more positive and
productive learning experience.


